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YEAR 10 MATHEMATICANS 

A great day earlier this week  for our fantastic
mathematicians from Year 10. They attended the
Maths Feast event at Keele University.
Maths Feast is a fun educational challenge for Year
10 students which tests problem-solving and
teamwork skills. Teams of four students test their
maths skills with our all-you-can-eat feast of
problems!
Our teams were fantastic and earned a certificate for
scoring consistently high on all rounds.
Congratulations to all students and staff involved, we
are very proud of your achievements!

YEAR 11 GEOGRAPHY

YEAR 13 REVISION  

Our Year 13 maths students took over the student
leadership area on Tuesday for an impromptu
revision session with Mr Goodwin.
Year 13, you have been a superb group of students -
keep up the hard work for the remaining exams.

A few photos of our geography students, this time
from Friday afternoon when the Year 11 students had a
treat of ice lollies during the revision session before
their exam.
Although Year 11 students have now finished, best of
luck to the sixth form students who may still have one
or two exams left!

Welcome to this week's round-up, which
is our 100th edition!  We started this
newsletter during lockdown to keep
members of the school community up to
date with what we were all doing when
we were working remotely.  

For this special edition, we have included
a number of previous front pages as a
reminder of the news from the last few
years.

Mrs Johnson
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YEAR 13 GEOGRAPHY ART IN MOTION   

Good luck to our amazing Year 13 geographers
who came in for a lesson of quizzes, games and
doughnuts now their exams are completed.
An absolute pleasure to teach for the last seven
years. Top geographers.

Did you know that Galileo was sentenced to life
imprisonment for saying that the sun was at the
centre of the solar system?
Find out more in this week's "Did you Know ...?" by
clicking on the Latest News tab on the FROG
homepage.

Message from Miss Housley: Year 7 dance groups
have received a letter about Art in Motion - please
can all reply slips be returned to the dance office. Any
issues please email Miss Housley or Miss Knott.

TOMORROW'S TEACHERS 
Although our
Tomorrow's
Teachers
programme is
launched in
September,
yesterday our
Year 12 maths
and physics
students
delivered

a STEM session to Year 6 students from St Mary's
Primary School in Tunstall as part of the pilot. 
a STEM session to Year 6 students from St Mary's
Primary School in Tunstall as part of the pilot. 
During the morning, our sixth form students led a
range of Harry Potter themed puzzles and
experiments. In addition, the Year 6 students used
our very own escape room. Staff were really
impressed with the Year 12 who made the visit a big
success.
We are looking forward to the start of the full
Tomorrow's Teachers programme in the new school
year.

 THANK A TEACHER DAY

We would like to take this opportunity to say
thank you to all our teachers and support staff on
National Thank a Teacher Day! Your hard work is
always very much appreciated.








